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Thomas Thornley 
   ( – 19 Nov 1885) 
 
 
The Evening Star, October 15, 1858 
The Wardenship of the District Penitentiary 
 It seems to be understood that Mr. Thornley, the present warden of the penitentiary of the District 
of Columbia, has resigned in order to give the President an opportunity to select a successor in the 
position without embarrassment, we take it.  It is further understood that our fellow-citizen, Mr. Charles 
P. Sengstack, who some years ago filled the position most efficiently and satisfactorily, will probably 
succeed Mr. Thornley--an appointment which will be as well received by the part and public of the 
District as any other to the position which the President could make. 


